
ERRATUM

In the article “Fifty Years of Pharmacological Reviews: A Historical Perspective” by Robert E. Stitzel (vol. 51,
1, 1999), on page 6, in the left column, line 10, the year Louis Ignarro received the Nobel Prize is incorrectly
noted. The correct year is 1998. This typographical error was reported by Dr. Stitzel to the compositor, but a
correction was not made. We apologize for this oversight.
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